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       Notice to Suppliers 
 

   Hazardous chemical substances used in the manufacture of Rolls-Royce products 

Originator: Darren Green 
Job Title: Chief of Materials – Labs & Manufacturing 
Business Unit: Engineering & Technology 
 

NTS Number: 391 
Issue: 1 
Date: 10th June 2016 
 

 
For the attention of Managing Director 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All suppliers and partners who supply parts or services related to Rolls-Royce contracts or purchase orders. 
 
 
Introduction: 
 
Rolls-Royce adheres to high standards of Health, Safety & Environment (HS&E) practices. This includes the 
control of hazardous substances used during the manufacture, maintenance and servicing of our products. Our 
new policy eliminates the use of certain substances of high HS&E concern from our product portfolio. 
 
This policy is communicated via MLC132, which is available via the Global Supplier Portal. 
 
 
Action Required: 
 
All suppliers and partners must read and ensure that they are compliant with the requirements specified in 
MLC132. 

 
 
 
 

 
NTS Category:      
 
General Information/ Communication 
 
 
 
Authorised by: 
 
Alan Partridge 
Head of Materials Engineering  

https://suppliers.rolls-royce.com/GSPWeb/appmanager/gsp/guest?_nfpb=true&_pageLabel=login_page&_nfls=false

